
From: Brandt, Joseph <joseph_brandt@fws.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 3:43 PM 
To: Bertoline, Justin <Justin.Bertoline@ventura.org> 
Subject: Providing comments on the Pacific Rock Quarry Expansion Project (SCH Number 2017081052)  
 
Hello Justin,  
 
I am writing to inform you that the USFWS would like to provide comments on the project and 
its potential effects on the federally threated plant, Dudleya verityi.  We understand that the 
deadline for comments is this Friday. We found out about the project yesterday. This is not a lot 
of time to prepare a comment letter. Would you be willing to accept our comment letter if it 
were to arrive late, no later than Friday, Jan 22nd?  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Joseph Brandt   
Wildlife Biologist  
Ventura Fish and Wildlife Office 
USFWS Ecological Services   
direct phone: (805)677-3324 
office: (805)644-1766 ext 53324  
DOI Regions 8 &10 
 


